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Mike Zambidis, better known as Zambo, is probably one of the most exciting fighters in K-1
history and it looks like he'll be making his return to the K-1 ring in September in Mallorca, Spain
as a part of the Final 16 event.

  

Zambo was originally announced for the event over the summer but then reports surfaced that
Zambidis would not be participating after all. So this comes as a bit of a surprise, but a good
surprise at that, especially after Abraham Roqueni pulled out, citing issues with the event
promoter, Street Culture. Zambidis makes for a fine addition to the K-1 World MAX tournament,
joining K-1 veterans like Buakaw Banchamek, Andy Souwer and Yasuhiro Kido as well as a
host of younger fighters as well.
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